260 W. Madison • Oak Park • Illinois • 60302 • ph: 708.524.3000 • fax: 708.524.3019 • www.op97.org

TO: Members, Board of Education

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools

FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations

RE: Whittier Community Donation

DATE: May 9, 2017

Whittier community members expressed interest in donating items to the school. These items will be installed during summer 2017.

- Two stationary wall mounted basketball backstop \$7,226.00
- One friendship bench \$1,500.00

attachment